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Westport on the Lake Email Notification Service

May 27, 2020
Dear Residents,

As we head into summer, we wanted to provide an updateregarding our plans to reopen amenities at the
property. While we are certain the idea of re-opening amenity spaces is appealing to many of you, and
we are eager to do so, it is imperative for the health and well-being of our residents that we proceed with
care and caution.

We continue to monitor the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), local public health
department guidelines, state executive orders and other relevant guidance from authorities and
organizations.

Large gatherings are a new concern for all of us and pools, fitness centers, clubhouses, etc. frequently
attract large groups, which the CDC advises contributes to the spread of COVID-19. The CDC suggests
keeping these areas closed or opening if we can adhere to strict physical distancing and sanitation
protocols.

Currently, we are working diligently to prepare for and work to reopen these areas safely. We will be
doing so in phases and will be counting on our residents to follow the guidelines. If guidelines are not
being followed, we will be forced to shut down these areas again. We anticipate the first areas to reopen
will be the office (clubhouse) and fitness center within 2-3 weeks. We are getting the pools ready to
open, but they will not open if there is any social distancing in place.

Residents, we hope that you will continue to call or email us for an “in person” appointment or a
“facetime” appointment. We are trying to limit the number of people entering the office. Also, the
restrooms are closed to the public until further notice.
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We are committed to providing the best service possible to our residents during this unprecedented time.
We ask for your understanding and patience. We will email you and let you know when each amenity is
open. If we don’t have your current email address on file, please email westport@seldin.com as soon as
possible (we strongly encourage you don’t opt out of our property emails. We will email information
such as amenity closing, event information, snow removal, etc.).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Leasing Office at 402-895-3221 or email
us at westport@seldin.com.

Sincerely,

Westport on the Lake Apartments
Seldin Company

If you do not wish to receive natifications via e-mail from Westport on the Lake, please click here to unsubscribe.

Westport on the Lake , 14707 F St, Omaha, NE 68137-1004,
westport@seldin.com, (402) 895-3221, (402) 934-7423
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